
 

 

 

Catalogue Price Update Communication – 28/05/25 

 

Dear customers, 

Please be advised that price changes on refrigerant and select other products will be 
effective on the 1st of July 2025. 

It is important to note that the price changes will vary by refrigerant type but will be 
up to +15% on current pricing. Following on from these changes, it is very important 
that contractors understand the need for change and movement away from the 
higher GWP refrigerants. 

Contractors, specifiers and end users should become more aware of the alternatives 
that are available as we recommend that all new systems are designed using a lower 
GWP alternatives where available. To support your move to alternative refrigerants, 
there has been a concerted effort by our business to actively promote lower GWP 
alternatives such as R134a and R448A/R449A and R744 (CO2) for Refrigeration 
systems. 

Please refer to www.gas2go.com.au for more information. 

Customers can access their updated ‘Net’ and ‘List’ pricing via Kirby smart@ccess 
and/or make contact with their sales representative to get the details on the changes 
as they are available. 

It is very important to note that not all refrigerant or copper price changes will come 
with a 30 day notice period but we will endeavour to do this where possible. Firm 
quotes will be held for 30 days and 60 days if orders are placed via Smart Access. 

Best regards, 

Brett Hedge - General Manager 

https://gas2go.com.au/?utm_source=kbau&utm_medium=web_news&utm_campaign=low_gwp_2505

